
 

 
 
 
 

 

    

 

  Information Needed… 
 

Pillar 4 is currently conducting a Grey Literature review to  
identify continuing professional development, training, and knowledge 

translation resources on Lyme Disease (LD) for healthcare practitioners and 
are asking for your help in identifying these resources.  If you wish to 
participate or have any questions related to this study, please email  

Dr. Angela Coderre-Ball (mca@queensu.ca) listing any  
LD resources and/or training opportunities you are aware of or  
have utilized. Alternatively, you can also complete the following  

survey to provide the information:   
https://queensu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eG8DrMOKjzzEZHT  
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